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Frank Bracco 41139
642 Marlin Road 2009 JUL 30 PH 123

Winter Springs, FL 32708
407-456-2492
Frank0051@yahoo.com

July 29, 2009

Clerk of the Commission
City of Gainesville, FL

200 East University Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32601

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm my resignation as a committee member from the City of Gainesville's
Citizens Advisory Committee for Community Development. My last day as a committee
member will be August 7%, 2009.

I appreciate the opportunities the City Commission and my fellow members of the community
have provided me during my tenure in Gainesville. My experiences as a committee member —
and as a resident of Gainesville — have been very rewarding. I would like to especially thank the
staff and Assistant City Manager Murry for their valuable contributions to the CACCD.

I wish the members of the City Commission, the CACCD, and staff continued success in the
future. If I can be of any assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

JW C. Berees

Frank C. Bracco



